From: David Sweeney

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Against Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:20:13 PM

David Sweeney
28 Fox Point Road
Newington, NH 03801-2718

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Our region is is home and not a conduit for fossil fuel contamination. We as a country need to pursue

clean energy.

Sincerely,
David Sweeney
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